
IN THE STATES OF THE ISLAND OF GUERNSEY 
ON THE 26th DAY OF JANUARY, 2011 

 
The States resolved as follows concerning Billet d’État No II 

dated 17th December 2010 
 
 
 

COMMERCE AND EMPLOYMENT DEPARTMENT 
 

PUBLIC HOLIDAYS – ROYAL WEDDING 
 

After consideration of a Report dated 29th November, 2010, of the Commerce and 
Employment Department:- 
 
1. To approve the proposal that 29 April 2011 shall be a public holiday. 

2. To direct the Treasury and Resources Department to meet the associated costs from 
States reserves should this prove necessary. 

 
3.  To direct the preparation of such legislation as may be necessary to give effect to their 

above decisions. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       D J ROBILLIARD 
          HER MAJESTY’S DEPUTY GREFFIER 
 


